
Lake Ramsey Gate Card & Tag Holders 

 

The Lake Ramsey Home Owners Association Board is 

anticipating that the entry and exit gates will be placed into 

operation on or about March 1, 2015.  

 

All gate cards and tags need to be tested as soon as possible.    

A locked drop box is located adjacent to the mail box at    

13395 Riverlake Drive. 

 

Please place your cards and or tags in a zip lock or similar type 

bag along with your name, address, phone number and if 

possible who will be assigned each card or tag. I will test each 

card/tag and update the records. If cards or tags have been lost 

or misplaced please add that information to your name, 

address and phone number. Please note only lot owners, 

residents and their immediate family members that reside in 

Lake Ramsey are eligible for cards or tags. 

 

Any gate cards or tags that are not tested will be removed from 

the system. 

 

Replacement gate cards are free and long range tags are           

$ 15.00 each. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with accomplishing 

this task. 

 

If you have any questions please call me. 

 

Thanks, 

 

David W. Caldwell Sr. 

13395 Riverlake Drive 

(Home) 985-400-5082 

(Cell)     703-595-8980 


